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Emne: Tax law §33A

Good day, I am Nikky Torres, employed by Johnny Holgaard under the company Job On 
Yachts. I have been working as Marketing Officer for about 6 months now. We were 
informed about removing the 33A tax law. We were informed on how this could affect 
us. We might lose our jobs if this law is removed. I depend on this job to help my 
family. I humbly ask that removal of this law be reconsidered. A lot of people will 
lose their jobs and their families would be affected by this law. We hope that the 
plan to remove this law would be reconsidered and that the welfare of the people 
affected by this action will be the priority of the government.

Thank you.

Nikky Torres
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